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Retention ratings  
are coming

Boeing managers will distribute retention  
notices to SPEEA-represented employees  

between April 22 and May 3. 
About retention ratings

The annual retention rating determines the general  
order if layoffs are needed.

SPEEA appeal process information
www.speea.org

Drop-down menu: Member Tools/Retention
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